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OUTSTANDING SCRUTINY RECOMMENDATION  – FURTHER INFORMATION 

 
 

 
PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1. To provide the Board with further information regarding the outstanding recommendation associated 

with review of Speed Cameras. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 

2. Due to the responsible officer being on long-term sickness, there has been a delay in producing a 
policy for the use of crash collapsible pillars.  
 

3. On 25 August 2009, the Board proposed that a request be made to the department that an alternative 
officer be nominated to implement the recommendation and a revised target date be agreed. 
 

4. The response, detailed below, was received: 
 
Revised Target Date – It is the department’s intention to undertake the work by the end of the 
calendar year. 
 
Responsible Officer – Rob Farnham (Group Leader for Road Safety and Traffic) 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
5.  That the Board considers and notes the information contained within the report. 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
6.  No background papers were used in the preparation of this report. 

 
Contact Officer: -  Peter Clark, Senior Scrutiny Officer – (01642) 729708 
         Georgina Brown, Assistant Scrutiny Officer – (01642) 729705 


